Dear Stakeholder,






9 November 2005
 

This is a reminder for the Stakeholders to attend the presentation next Monday November 14th at 7:00 P.M. in the Boone County Commission Chambers instead of their monthly meeting.  Applied Ecological Services (AES) will discuss the Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis they completed of the Bonne Femme Watershed.  This analysis serves as a decision-support tool for the Stakeholders to use in their planning process. There will be ample time for people to ask questions about AES’ work. 

Note that this presentation and Q&A session replaces the Stakeholders' monthly meeting.  The event is open to the greater public, and there will not be the regular Stakeholder meeting structure in order to have ample time to focus on the report. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 

Terry Frueh
Watershed Conservationist
Boone County Government Center
801 E. Walnut, Room 210
Columbia, MO 65201-7730
tel. 573-886-4330
fax 573-886-4340
tfrueh@boonecountymo.org
http://www.CaveWatershed.org
